
                    February-April, 2025 
 
 
Dear Pastors and Praying Friends, 
 
Greetings from Taiwan    Praise the Lord for a good Easter program at many schools and nursing home 
facilities.  This year around 1,600 people heard the resurrection story.  Every year when we have these 
special outreach services at Christmas and Easter it seems there are special blessings that come in 
special ways.  This year it was with the school principals.  Several of them commented after hearing and 
seeing the program how they never knew all about the resurrection before.  I had the privilege of 
witnessing very thoroughly to some of them.  We pray God will continue to work in their hearts as well 
as the students.  We also saw a couple people from the nursing homes pray to believe in Christ. 
 
I just returned from Hong Kong after teaching for a week.  Twenty-four pastors and church workers from 
China were in the class.  Sometime during the week, Paul’s imprisonment came up. I asked if any of 
them had been in prison.  One said his Bibles and Christian books were taken.  One said he had been 
beaten by the police.  Another said he was put in prison for having a suitcase full of tracts.  May we 
never forget the freedom we have to witness for Christ.  Some pay a much higher price than we do .  
The few hours most believers spend in church or witnessing for Christ seems so small in comparison.  
 
We are planning on a 4 month furlough, September through December, 2025.  The past few times we 
came back to the States has only been for a few months each time.  We know we have many supporting 
churches we have not visited for a long time.  We’d like to be able to see them this time if they would 
like for us to come.  If you would like for us to come and update your church during this time, please 
contact us as soon as possible.  The email on our previous prayer card is no longer in use.  Please contact 
us with this address: cullers.keith@msa.hinet.net.  My WhatsApp address is: Keith Cullers, +0919142717 
 
Thank you again for your prayers and support for the work in Taiwan. 
 
      In Christ, 
 
      Keith and Jeanette Cullers 
 

mailto:cullers.keith@msa.hinet.net


 
 

 
 
 


